
Dear All,
 Welcome back to you all. I hope you had a lovely
Easter break, enjoying the sunshine and spending
time with your families.
  We are now in Term 5 of the year and although it is
a short tem, it is a busy one with events going on
such as sports day and VE day celebrations.
  The children have come back to school excited and
ready to learn and to see their friends again.
  We are holding an On-Line Safety session for
parents this term so please look out for futher details
on this- we all know how important it is to keep our
children safe online.
   Thank you for your on going support.
             Best wishes,
         Donna Young
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And now I give you a new commandment: love one another. As I have loved you, so you must love one another. If you
have love for one another, then everyone will know that you are my disciples.’ John 13:34-35

Our Value this term is Forgiveness,
The children will be discussing, reflecting

and thinking about the importance of
forgiving others. This is such an important

value in all our lives.

 
       

Attendance
We are continuing to focus on the attendance levels of all our

pupils and your support with this is crucial. Please ensure your
child is in school by 8.40 am. If your child is ill, please inform the

school office by 9.30am on the day they are ill.

                        Ensuring the well-being of our children is a shared priority, and mental health
plays a crucial role in their overall development. To support you in nurturing
your child's mental well-being, there are a couple of websites below that offer
guidance, tools, and support. 

www.nhs.uk/mental-health/children-and-young-adults/advice-for-parents/
www,youngminds.org.uk



PTA Coffee Morning
Our friendly PTA hold a regular Friday

morning coffee morning straight after drop
off. Everyone is welcome -enjoy a coffee 

and a chat.

Dates for your diary
Wednesday 7  May-Friday 9  May-

Durnford to Hooke Court

th th

Thursday 8  May- VE day
celebrations

th

Monday 12  May- Yr 6 SATS weekth

Tuesday 13  May- Yr 1 Food tech
starts

th

Friday 16  May- Online Safety
workshop for parents to attend

th

Saturday 17  May- Mini- Marathonth

Thursday 22  May- Sports day and
display afternoon

nd

Friday 23  May- Break up for Half-
term

rd

Monday 2  June- TD daynd

Tuesday 3  June- Return to schoolrd

Drop off in the mornings
Just a quick reminder that children should be dropped off at

the designated morning drop-off area from 8.30 am. This helps
us ensure a smooth and safe start to the school day for

everyone. Please do not allow your child to come into
school before 8.30 am as staff may not be present in their

classrooms until then.
Communications with staff

It you would like to speak with your child’s class teacher,
please contact the office who will pass on your request to the
member of staff. They will then arrange a time to meet with

you.
Thank you for your support and cooperation with this.

Summer Time!
   During the summer terms, 

the weather can become 
warmer and we want the 
children to remain safe 

during playtimes.
To help with this, please 
send in labelled sunhats, 
and named water bottles.

You can send in suncream 
for your child to apply on
themselves-staff are not 

allowed to apply sun cream.


